
1940s
LIfe in Kent During WWII



This photo shows a typical 
catch of Steelhead from the 

Green River here in Kent c.1940!

(Shown are Kent-Meridian 
Pioneers: Thomas Manty, Gary 

Wingate Willson, Fonda 
Wingate-Willson Zimmerman, 

Smith Wingate Willson)



We have been busy digitizing 
Meridian High School's 

newspapers from the '40's!
See what was important to the 

teens of Meridian HS.



How to "Crank Tractors 
Carefully". A short article from 

the December 1944 
"Washington Packer" 

Newsletter.



 This image is the cover of a 
newsletter from Washington 

Packers Inc., from Sumner, WA, 
in November 1947.



A group of people are walking 
down 256th St. in 1947 (edit: 

probably earlier, c.1900) during 
what may have been Sogne 
Lagnet, a Norwegian picnic. 

The photo is looking east from 
the intersection of 124th Ave SE 
& 256th St.(edit: probably 240th 

instead) in Kent. The farm in 
the back ground belonged to 

Pete Berg and the first woman 
in the line is Clara Oliver.

 



This is a photo of the "preschool 
parade" in the Cornucopia Days 

Parade c.1948. The little boy 
dressed as a Native American 
on his tricycle is Dave McIver, 

and his future wife, Carol Auker 
is 3 trikes behind him!

Before it was donated to us, 
this photo was given to Carol & 

Dave after they had been 
married about 30 years by 

Gertie Fox of Kent.


